
GEORGE BUSH 

July 26, 1988 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

I am delighted that you, Nancy Kassebaum, and 
Mike Hayden have agreed to serve as Honorary Chairmen of 
our Kansas George Bush for President campaign. 

You have distinguished yourself as a tireless and 
effective leader in the United States Senate and on the 
campaign trail. I sincerely appreciate your willingness 
now to bring your commitment and energy to my campaign. 

You can be certain, too, that I will continue to 
work as hard as I can to ensure victory for our 1988 
Republican Party ticket. 

Barbara and I are deeply grateful for your 
friendship and support. 

Sincerely, 
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